
Hello F1DT! My name is Miss Taylor and I 
will be your teacher on a Wednesday, 
Thursday and Friday after Mrs Dixon has 
been your teacher on a Monday and Tuesday. I 
am really looking forward to getting to know 
you all in September. 

I love spending time with my family and my 
little boy keeps me very busy. My family and 
I go on lots of adventures and I am sure we will 
be having our own adventures in nursery too. I 
can’t wait to see what we can find out together 
and I know we are going to have lots of fun 
throughout the year.

Welcoming you into 
nursery and experiencing 
lots of new and exciting 
things with you.

There will be so much that 
we can explore and learn 
together.
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